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Senate Standing Committee on Education and Employment

QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
Additional Estimates 2013-2014 

Outcome 2 - Workplace Relations & Economic Strategy 

Department of Employment Question No. EM0132_14

Senator Cameron asked on 27 February 2014, Hansard page 13 

Review of the Road Safety Remuneration System

Question

Correspondence between the department and Rex Deighton-Smith in relation 
to RSRT review 

Senator CAMERON: Can you provide me with copies of any correspondence 
between the department and Rex Deighton-Smith in relation to this review and 
correspondence from Rex Deighton-Smith to the department. Ms Parker: I will take 
that on notice. 

Answer

This request would involve a very significant number of documents as the 
department is providing the administrative and secretariat support to the Review. 
Consequently, there is a large amount of correspondence between the department 
and Rex Deighton-Smith. 

Processing this request would divert the resources of this team from its ordinary 
duties and would be likely to result in the Review being significantly delayed. 

Accordingly, the department is of the view that the work involved in processing the 
request would substantially and unreasonably divert the resources of the department 
from its other operations.


